
Can you believe it’s already 
March?  Spring is right 
around the corner and with 
that comes so many more 
events to come out and en-
joy!  We love coming up with 

ways to support our community, state and 
nation that improve the lives of so many.  
With a grateful heart, we thank you for be-
ing a part our awesome organization and 
making it possible to help. 
 
Once again, we need you to know that it is 
not too late to renew your 2020 member-
ship.  You can mail your dues to the Post or 
come on by to visit and drop them off at the 
Post.  Dues are $28.00 and you truly make 
a difference when supporting the American 
Legion Auxiliary!!  If you know someone 
that is eligible to join, please bring them in 
and get them signed up as well.  Don’t let 
all your years continuous of membership 
and support expire.  If you need help, 
please reach out to us. 
 
Can you believe elections are right around 
the corner already?  
Continued on page 2 

Auxiliary News Commander’s Corner 

Post 593 Officers:  

Commander: Paul Goymerac 

1st Vice: Danny Muth 

2nd Vice: Joe Falco 

Adjutant: Bill Nupp 

Finance:  Ray Barger 

Chaplain: Dennis Ducharme  

Judge Advocate: Jack Leanhart 

Historian: Kelly Osvold 

Service Officer: Mike Potter  

Sgt At Arms: Marcelo Buckley  

Hubmaster: Dennis Ducharme  

Members at Large:  

Joe Falco, Jimmy May, Art  

Osvold, Ed Richards, Daniel Riggs 

 

Auxiliary Officers:  

President: Sandy Vinson  

Vice President: Robin Alva  

Secretary: Sherri Martin 

Treasurer: Sue Buckley  

Historian: Amanda Silvas 

Chaplain: Irma Ducharme 

Sgt At Arms: Tammi Cox 

Members at Large:  

Marissa Albergaria, Audra May, Cath-

erine McDonald 

 

Sons of the American Legion:  

Commander: Rick Moe 

1st Vice: Henry Creech  

2nd Vice: Joe Falco  

Adjutant: Joe Falco  

Membership Chair: Danny Muth 

Finance: David Paris  

Chaplain: Dennis Ducharme  

Historian: George Alva 

Sgt At Arms: Bill Cox  

Judge Advocate: Jack Leanhart  

Members At Large:  

Marcelo Buckley, Archie Turk 

 

ALR Officers:  

Director: Brad Pierce  

Asst Director: Danny Muth  

Secretary: Paula Johnson  

Treasurer: Robin Alva 

Road Captain: Greg Spatz  

Membership: Deb Pierce  

Sgt At Arms: Robert Hendricks  

Chaplain: Catherine McDonald  

Service Officer: Daniel Riggs  

Historian: Alice Wagener  

Members at Large:  

Sean Lowder, Jay McCall,  

John Zimmerman 

Hours of Operation 

Mon-Thurs: 1pm—10pm 

Friday: 1pm — 1 am 

Saturday: 12pm — 1 am 

Sunday 12pm — 8pm 
(Hours may vary due to busi-

ness) 

William M. Randolph, Post 593 
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

We have kicked off 2020 in a 
great fashion and it's because 
of you.  The support we are re-
ceiving is very gracious and 
there's a new vibe at the Post 
on any given night.  As we grow 

as a Legion family, please take the time to 
introduce yourself to new members at the 
Post since several have joined for the 2020 
year.  We are only in the second month of the 
year so we are pushing hard to grow with 
new members.  Talk to your friends, family, 
and neighbors about joining our Post if they 
meet the minimum criteria to be a Legion-
naire.  We would love to still draw in many 
more new members before this summer.  

During February, we were honored with the 

National Commander's visit to our Post.  The 

turn-out during the middle of the week and 

middle of the day was outstanding.  We also 

had our Mayor, City Manager, Chief of Fire, 

and Chief of Police there.  We did it right and 

he was pleased with our Post and progress.  

Hats off to all our members and volunteers, 

you deserve a pat on the back. 

  Continued on page 2 
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SALute 

Congratulations Squadron 593 for 
achieving 100% of our Membership 
goal. That doesn’t mean we’re just 
gonna rest. Always looking to raise that 

number. The more involved members we have, the better. 
And speaking of that, if you’re interested, the SAL Squad-
ron is in need of a Member-At-Large officer. Please con-
tact me in interested. 
 
Our Squadron was honored to prepare and serve the 
meal for the Detachment Commander’s homecoming in 
New Braunfels. A terrific event, thanks to all our folks who 
came out to help.  
 
It’s never to early to think about golf. Our next annual 
tournament is October 18, 2020. Flyers will be posted 
soon. You don’t need to be a pro golfer. This a fun best 
ball tournament with great prizes and good times.  
 
For God and Country, 
 
Rick Moe 
Squadron 593 Commander 

Continued from page 1 

In  March we have the Rolling Run during the third week-

end.  We also begin interviews for Boys State towards the 

end of March but all other events are routine with darts 

starting back up. Steak Night on 27 March 2020 will also 

have fish (non-spicy) available since we will be in the mid-

dle of Lent. Prices will be $10 for fish or $15 for steak. We 

hope to have a great turn-out. Have a great month of 

March and say some prayers for those who are injured, ill, 

recovering, or grieving from the loss of a loved one.   

God Bless Our Veterans. 

Paul (Gomer) Goymerac 

Post Commander 

Our new Point of Sale cash register system now accepts 
debit and credit cards. 
 
We are happy to provide you this service, however, keep in 
mind charges are a minimum of $10.  This helps us offset 
the cost of providing this service. Please remember to close 
your tab before you leave. Any “walked” tabs will be subject 
to a 15% gratuity. Thank you. 
 
Beginning March 1st the Canteen will be running specials 
every week and we're working on putting together some 
daily specials as well.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Traci Permenter  
Post Home Manager 

Continued from page 1 

We will be forming the nominating committee at the April 
meeting and will be taking nominations from the floor then 
voting in June.  If you are interested in any position, please 
see me or any one of us on the Executive Board or nomi-
nating committee. 
 
Our annual Kid’s Easter Party will be held on Saturday, 
April 11

th
, this year so we are currently taking donations of 

candy to fill the many plastic eggs we have for the little 
ones to enjoy hunting on that day.  Be sure to mark your 
calendars as well and bring out any special little ones in 
your life that would love to spend time with the Easter 
bunny doing arts and crafts plus participating in our egg 
hunt. 
 
Again, please remember that our monthly meetings are the 
first Wednesday of every month at 7:30 p.m.  We would 
love your presence, support, and ideas as we continue to 
grow our organization. 
 
As always, we have lots of other great events coming up so 
check out the monthly calendar and email for all the details. 
 
Sandy Vinson 
ALA President Unit 593 



Riders Report 

 
The Riders are off to good things in 2020. Congratulations to Chief Valdez, and firefighters of the 
Converse FD for their recognition of ISO 1 department. We have been working with the Chief on 
several projects supporting veterans in the Converse community.  

 

March 21 will be our 16th Annual Rolling Run. This is our annual event celebrating our off years of 
service as part of the Legion family. We will also be hosting the 1st Annual Texas Legacy Run, 29 - 31 May. 

 
God Bless 

Brad Pierce 
Director, ALR 593   
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